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DOG ACCESS - NARRAWALLEE BEACH

Shoalhaven City Council is seeking comment on
proposed permanent dog access arrangements at
Narrawallee Beach.

NORTH: The northern section of Narrawallee Beach
and Narrawallee Beach Reserve will remain dog
prohibited.

CENTRAL: Dogs will be permitted off-leash from the
Matron Porter Drive Reserve access track north to the
unnamed island.

SOUTH: The southern part of Narrawallee Beach
will remain dog-prohibited. On-leash transit of dogs
from Surfers Avenue to the off-leash area will not be
permitted.

To comment:

Complete the survey at
getinvolved.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/dogs

Email: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au

Mail: PO Box 42, Nowra, NSW, 2541

Feedback will be accepted until 2 June, 2024.

For more information contact Shoalhaven City
Council’s Open Space and Recreation Planning team

on 1300293 11 and quote Council’s reference 60606E
(D24/110888).

Matron Porter
Drive Reserve
Access to the
off-leash area via
six Matron Porter
Drive beach
access tracks.
On-street parking
on both sides of
Matron Porter
Drive.
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